
cumbria Council

The Market Hall

Whitehaven

CA28 7JG

06 December 2023

Your Reference -
1400019878

Customer Reference -
4/21/2432/0F1

We object to your planning 
application

............................................................................................. 
  

Dear Sir/Madam,

Thank you for sending your notice dated 6 Dec 2023 
  
We enclose a plan showing our plant in the area of address FORMER MARCHON CHEMICAL FACTORY, whitehaven, CA 
  
we object to the planning application on the grounds that the protection given to our plant may be diminished by the 
works you intend to carry out. There are specific building proximity distances for individual pipelines, which are 
dependent on pre-defined risk levels and the type of development. If your proposal includes the construction of  
buildings, it is essential you contact Kristian Ainsworth 07773545806 Kristian is the pipeline technician. 
  
Kind Regards 
  
NGN Before You Dig Team


